
 

DISTRICT OF STEWART 
 

 

INVITES PARTICIPANTS FOR THE 

WATER DISTRIBUTION 1 COURSE 
 

     

The District of Stewart has arranged for BC Water & Waste Association 

 to deliver the Water Distribution 1 course in Stewart June 26 – 30, 2017. 

 

The WD1 course is the foundation for the 

Environmental Operators Certification Program. 

 

Upon completing Water Distribution 1, you will be able to: 

1.  Understand and apply water distribution system information/components including federal,  

provincial and local regulations, water quality, water sources, water storage, valves, hydrants  

and meters, plan reading, water main construction, and cross connection control. 

2.  Monitor, evaluate and adjust disinfection in water distribution systems including disinfection  

through chlorination, hypochlorination, ultraviolet radiation, ozone, chlorine dioxide, etc.,  

sampling requirements and other monitoring. 

3.  Understand the functions of a variety of equipment including hydrants, meters, pipes, service  

connections, taps, valves, pumps, and water mains. 

4.  Understand the maintenance of water mains including types of maintenance and pumps and  

controls. 

5.  Understand how to perform certain security, safety and administrative procedures including  

understanding work site safety, setting up a safety program, electrical safety, chemical  

safety, confined space entry and safety in excavation, shoring and trenching, etc. 

 

Course fee: $819.90 +GST per participant 

Registration Deadline:  June 16, 2017 
 

 

If you have any questions please contact Jennifer Larson  

in person at the District Office – 705 Brightwell St. 

 or email finance@districtofstewart.com or call 250-636-2251 

mailto:finance@districtofstewart.com

